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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Pat PRESLAR [PPreslar@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2007 11:24 AM

To: _ Piunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: RE: OSCA GRANT 1409-1417 12TH STREET, OAKLAND

Thanks Steven.

However, normally we would want an approved CAP before issuing the cleanup grant. But because of our time limitations
with encumbering the OSCA funds, | would need to go ahead and encumber the +$900,000 for the proposal. | understand
the CAP is not yet approved, but would you say you expect to have the comments and approval ready within say 30 days
or so?

Thanks
Pat

Pat Preslar

DFA

(916) 341-5756

Fax (916) 341-5806

PLEASE NOTE: My e-mail address has been changed to ppreslar@waterboards.ca.gov.

>>> "Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health” <steven.plunkett@acgov.org>
>>> 12/6/2007 10:47 AM >>>

Pat,

| have been rather busy of late, but | have found time to review the proposal submitted by Joseph Cotton. | will be providing
commerts on the document in the very near future.

Sincerely,
Steven Plunkett
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-383-1767
510-337-9355 Fax
steven.plunkett@acgov.org
o
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----- Original Message---—-

From: Pat PRESLAR [mailto:PPreslar@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2007 8:05 AM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: OSCA GRANT 1409-1417 12TH STREET, OAKLAND

Good morning Steven.

| have the cleanup grant ready to go round here for signatures on the
above project. The last | heard was that you had not received and
approved the CAP, but you were approving the proposed remediation plan.
Have you received the CAP yet?

Thanks
Pat

Pat Preslar
DFA
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